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Lloyd Hoawbor School e April 20, 2012

Monday ELA Make-ups
4/23 Parent Maturation Meeting 2:30PM - Little Theater

Tuesday ELA Make-ups

4/24 Primary Elections 6AM-9PM - Little theater
4Diehl & 4Field Trip to Blydenburgh Trip 9-3PM

Wednesday NYSELA Exam Grades 3-6

4/25 2 Clark Poetry Celebration 10:15-11:15AM
Maturation Grade 5

Thursday NYSELA Exam Grades 3-6

4/26

Friday NYSELA Exam Grades 3-6

4/27 CSHHS 50™ Anniversary Celebration

FROM THE SCHOOL
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 8th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Cricket Cope and
Samantha Fitzsimmons from Ms. Battiloro’s’ room.

NEW STUDENT
Please welcome Jacob Wiener, a new student in Mrs. Conroy’s second grade class.

BAND REHEARSAL SCHEDULE — GRADE FOUR
All rehearsals will be in the Band Room before school from 8-8:40. Students should bring their instrument
and Essential Elements Book to all rehearsals where attendance will be taken. The dates for the
rehearsals are May 2, 9, 16, 21 and 30.

SIT APPLICATIONS
The deadline for submission for membership on the School Improvement Team is today, April 20",

PROPER FOOTWARE
Students are being reminded they may not wear flip flops to school. All shoes must have backs.

STUDENT CELL PHONES
Just a reminder — children are not permitted to use cell phones during the day. If you need to send a
message to your child, please call the main office.




RSE
All third graders are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade.
All fifth graders are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be
brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate
in physical education and recess until a doctor’s clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to iliness,
he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

CHANGE OF TRANSPORTATION
If you wish to change your child’s transportation after the day has started, you must call the office and then send a
fax or e-mail.

FROM THE LHS/PTG
Please visit our website, lhsptg.org

What Interests You?
Tell us about your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive
experiences have you had? Would you like to publicly thank a parent or a teacher? Go to our NEW LHS*PTG
Interest Page and tell us about it! lhsptg.wikispaces.com (copy and paste into your browser)
GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Here are the prizes: $1,000 to the cause or school who downloads the most GoodApps, $500 to three causes
who are runners-up, and $50 to the first 50 causes who reach 50 downloads. No registration is required!
Box Tops
Keep collecting your box tops now and you can become a Champion Box Top Collector! The student who
collects the most box tops will earn a gift basket from our very own school store! Simply send in your
unexpired box tops in a zipper bag with the form sent home by Thursday, May 24th. Place them in the box
top bin behind Mr. Mike’s desk. The student with the highest box top total wins. Ask Aunts, Uncles,
Grandparents, neighbors and friends to help you. The winner will be announced in early June.
Remember....the more people you can get to help you by saving their box tops for you, the better chance you
have of becoming Lloyd Harbor’s Box Top Champion! If you have any questions, please call or email Dina
Cosmai at 351-7161, dcos08@optonline.net. Access the form and a list of Box Top products at the Ihsptg.org
website on the Home page and Flyers page.

Food Pant
We continue to collect healthy after school snacks, pasta, peanut butter and jelly, granola and cereal bars,

cereal, juice, and water until the end of the school year. Have travel sized toiletries at home? We would love
them! All items can be brought to our shelves located outside of the cafeteria.
6th Grade Activities

Our next Sixth Grade Activities event will be Bowling Night to be held on Sunday, April 29th from 6:30-8:30
pm at 300 Melville Bowl. This event will be held in conjunction with West Side School so it will be a great
opportunity for all the children to get reacquainted before they go off to Jr. High. Please be sure to look for
the permission slip going home via your child's backpack. Please complete and return ASAP.

FOCUS Nominating Committee
FOCUS (Families of the Community United with Schools) is forming a Nominating Committee to help select
positions for the 2012/2013 FOCUS Board. The purpose of this district wide organization is to involve families,
schools and the community to promote and maintain the environment and skills necessary for our children to
make healthy and responsible decisions. FOCUS is seeking five (5) individuals to serve on the 2012/13
Nominating Committee. One member will be chosen by the current FOCUS Board, so we would like one
individual from each of the following schools: Lloyd Harbor, Westside, Cold Spring Harbor Jr. High and Cold
Spring Harbor High. Anyone interested in serving on the Nominating Committee should contact Gail Burns at
gailmburns@gmail.com. Please provide your name, contact information and the school(s) in the district your
children attend.

FOCUS Self-Nominations & Position Information
Join us for another informative and exciting year on the 2012-2013 FOCUS Board! This year's theme was Life
Balance... and next year: Empowering Our Children and Ourselves. To self nominate or nominate another
individual, please submit the candidate’s name, contact information and the proposed position to Gail Burns at
gailmburns@gmail.com. Visit the "CSH FOCUS" Facebook page for a link to board position information.




6™ Grade Activities
Lloyd Harbor School

and
West Side School

come together for a Bowling Event

Where: 300 Bowl in Melville
When: Sunday, April 29t
Time: 6:30pm-8:30pm

Cost: $25.00

e 6™ Graders only, no siblings or parents
e Make sure to wear socks
e Food will be provided. Pizza, Nachos and Cheese and drinks

6™ Grade Activities
300 Bowl! in Melville

My child will attend. Enclosed is my check for $25.00 made
payable to the LHS-PTG.

My child is going home with

Emergency Contacts:
Name & Phone: Name & Phone:

Please return form and check via your child’s backpack by April 25t Attn: 6t
Grade Activities.

Questions? Karen Ferrandino 631.271.5365  kferrandino@gmail.com
Carolyn Genovese 631.367.6357 cgenovesel4@hotmail.com
Sandra Krusos 631.673.4933 birchboob@yahoo.com



